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      October 29, 2021 
 
Local Election Districts Review Commission 
Office of the Secretary of the Commonwealth 
c/o Elections Division 
One Ashburton Place, Room 1705 
Boston, MA  02108 
 
RE: Town of Natick- 2020 RE-PRECINCTING 
    
 We, the undersigned, hereby certify that at a meeting held on October 29, 2021, the 

Select Board voted to accept as presented by the Town Clerk, the 2020 Re-Precincting Plan for 

the Town of Natick. 

 
A true copy. ATTEST: 
 

     
Town Clerk 
 
The Natick Select Board 
By: 
 
 
             
Karen Adelman-Foster, Chair    Richard Jennett, Vice Chair 
 
 
             
Michael J. Hickey, Jr., Clerk    Susan G. Salamoff 
 
 
      
Paul R. Joseph 

Natick Select Board 
Karen Adelman-Foster, Chair 
Richard P. Jennett, Jr., Vice-Chair 
Michael J. Hickey, Jr., Clerk 
Susan G. Salamoff 
Paul R. Joseph 

PHONE 508-647-6410 
EMAIL selectmen@natickma.org 

LOCATED AT  

Town Hall 

13 East Central Street 

Natick, Massachusetts 

01760 
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